

## State of North Carolina Office of the State Controller

DAVID T. McCoy STATE CONTROLLER

February 28, 2014

Governor Pat McCrory North Carolina State Capitol 1 E. Edenton Street Raleigh, North Carolina 27601

Dear Governor McCrory,

After 32 years of public service, the time has come for me to move to the next challenge of my life. Thus, I write to give you notice of my intent to surrender the trust placed in me as North Carolina's State Controller. On March 31, 2014, I will retire from service with the State and at that time I will offer my Office to your safekeeping and take my leave of public life. I will resign my office with satisfaction knowing that the appointment I accepted was well within my abilities. The successful achievement of many significant and noteworthy goals during my tenure has validated nearly all of my expectations. My gratitude for the support, assistance, and trust I received from my leadership team and staff rises upon each reflection of what we as an Office have accomplished over the past five and half years. Our citizens are indeed most fortunate to have in the Office of the State Controller a set of highly capable, extraordinary professionals who are most worthy of our support and gratitude.

While I reflect on my time as North Carolina's State Controller, I must also acknowledge the services and distinguished virtues of the men and women with whom I have had the great fortune to have served over the course of my career, especially those at the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill, the Department of Administration, the Department of Transportation, and the Office of the Governor.

As I close, I commend the interests of our great State to the protection of Almighty God and those who have the responsibility for leading our State to his keeping. With gratitude for the opportunity to have served North Carolina and its citizens, I am

Most sincerely,

David T. McCoy

cc: Senator Phil Berger, President Pro Tempore Speaker of the House, Thom Tillis